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The Supervisory Board of the FRR is pleased to announce the appointment of the accounting 

firms Constantin Associés and Mazars as auditors for the FRR. 

 

Appointed for a period of six years, they will be in charge of, among others, the certification of 

the FRR’s annual statements. They will also provide assistance to the Audit and Accounts 

Committee, chaired by Mr. Jean Louis Beffa, vice president of the Supervisory Board of the 

FRR. 
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